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Board of Education of Baltimore County to meet on 
Tuesday, August 24, 2021 

 

Towson, MD – The Board of Education will hold its next meeting on Tuesday, August 24, 2021, at its 

Greenwood Campus, 6901 N. Charles Street, Building E, Towson, Maryland 21204.   

  
The Board of Education’s Work Session (Part 1) on the FY2023 State Capital Budget is scheduled to begin at 

4 p.m.  The Board’s regular open session will begin in person at approximately 5 p.m.  The Board will then 

meet in closed session as permitted by law.  The open session will reconvene at 6:30 p.m.   

  

Public comment and attendance will take place in person at the meeting, with limited 

capacity.  Registration for stakeholder and general public comment will continue to be through the online 

registration form, and only those preregistered stakeholder groups and selected general public comment 

speakers will be allowed access to the building.  In addition, members of the public who want to attend 

only to view the Board meeting in person will register online in advance and be randomly selected (based 

on capacity).  For more information, visit the Board’s Web site, Participation by the Public. 

  
The school system is committed to accessible communication with its stakeholders. Accordingly, the 

scheduled Board of Education meeting will be streamed on the BCPS Web site and BoardDocs and 

broadcast on BCPS-TV (Comcast Xfinity channel 73, Verizon FiOS channel 34). 
  

  

# # # 

 



Baltimore County Public Schools, the nation’s 25th largest school system, is focused on raising the bar and closing 
gaps to prepare our students for the future. Thanks to innovative and talented leaders, teachers, staff, and 
students, BCPS celebrates many honors. 

http://www.bcps.org/
https://teambcps.exposure.co/categories/honors

